
While we foresee a fully in-person

experience for 2021-22, T&V is equipped

to handle remote learning, if ever needed.
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T&V
TECH

T&V Technology

During the Covid-19 pandemic, T&V created systems and installed technology
for a  “pivotable” schedule - meaning that the entire schedule or portions of the
schedule can be delivered in-person or online via Zoom, depending on the
circumstances and at certain times, in case of inclement weather.
Students are also able to "zoom in" to live classes from home in case of illness,
or if traveling.
We are retaining this technology for use, if needed in the future.



Our first priority is the health and safety of our

students, families, and team.  Every precaution will be

taken to  keep everyone safe, healthy and happy at

T&V.
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SAFETY IS
OUR

PRIORITY

2021 Protocols for
COVID-19

These Protocols are effective June 14, 2021 (after the Kentucky mask mandate has ended

on June 11), and may be amended as guidance continues to evolve.

Masks are optional for students.  Some Faculty may continue in masks for their own

comfort and to support students who choose to mask.

Students will be distanced for both center and across-the-floor work.

Class sizes have a limited capacity. Students remain with their classmates for the duration

of their class time and  do not switch rooms.

The studio is sanitized nightly.

Classroom activities will involve limited touch (hand-holding, high fives, etc.)

Students will participate in our Drop-Off/Pick-Up Program, to ensure a safe and organized

class transition and a quiet and focused studio environment.  The lobby areas will be

available for parents of PreDance I and II students only.  All other parents may drop-off and

pick-up students according to our Arrival/Dismissal procedures.


